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April 25, 2012 PUCO 
Mr. Andrew Lin 
600 Retreat Ln, 
Powell, Ohio 43065-9776 

pear Mr, Im, 

Thank you for your email regarding Columbia Gas of Ohio's Ackerman Road 
natural gas pipeline project in northwest Columbus. The Ohio Power Siting Board 
appreciates your interest in case number 11-3534-GA-BTX. 

On March 26,2011 ttie Board issued an Opinion, Order and Certificate 
authorizing Columbia to construct the L5-mile long natural gas pipeline along the 
proposed alternate route from an existing supply point on the south side of Ackerman 
Road underneath the Olentangy River to a tie-in point on West Tulane Road. The 
alternate route will not pass underneath The Ohio State University's Wikna H. 
Schiermeier Olentangy River Wetland Research Park. The Board Certificate is subject to 
32 conditions that Columbia must meet to mitigate the social and environmental 
impacts of the project. 

Columbia began construction on the Ackerman Road pipeline earlier this month 
and anticipates that the project will be completed by Nov. 1, 2012. Once in service, tiie 
new 20-inch diameter pipeline will replace an aging 18-inch pipeline and ensure that 
Columbia can continue to provide safe, rehable service to natural gas customers in 
northern Columbus. 

To view the Opinion, Order and Certificate issued to Columbia Gas of Ohio and 
aU activity pertaining to this case, please visit the OPSB website at 
Www.OPSB.ohio.gov. 

Again, the Board tiianks you for your interest in Ohio's siting process. 

Very truly yours. 

Kim Wissman, Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: ContactOPSB 
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2012 9:30 AM 
To: 'l.nelsonttg'gmail.com' 
Subject: Ackerman Pipeline # 11-3534-GA-BTX 

April 26, 2012 

Ms. Lindsay Nelson 
Columbus, Ohio 43201 

Dear Ms. Nelson, 

Thank you for your email regarding Columbia Gas of Ohio's Ackerman Road natural gas pipeline project in 
northwest Columbus. The Ohio Power Siting Board appreciates your interest in case number 11-3534-GA-BTX. 

On March 26, 2011 the Board issued an Opinion, Order and Certificate authorizing Columbia to construct the 
1.5-mile long natural gas pipeline along the proposed alternate route from an existing supply point on the 
south side of Ackerman Road underneath the Olentangy River to a tie-in point on West Tulane Road. The 
alternate route will not pass underneath The Ohio State University's Wilma H. Schiermeier Olentangy River 
Wetland Research Fark. The Board Certificate is subject to 32 conditions that Columbia must meet to mitigate 
the social and environmental impacts of the project. 

Columbia began construction on the Ackerman Road pipeline earlier this month and anticipates that the 
project will be completed by Nov. 1,2012. Once in service, the new 20-inch diameter pipeline will replace an 
aging 18-inch pipeline and ensure that Columbia can continue to provide safe, reUable service to natural gas 
customers in northern Columbus. 

To view the Opinion, Order and Certificate issued to Columbia Gas of Ohio and all activity pertaining to this 
case, please visit the OFSB website at www.OFSB.ohlo.gov. 

Again, the Board thanks you for your interest in Ohio's siting process. 

Very truly yours, 

Kim Wissman, Executive Director 
Ohio Fower Siting Board 

http://www.OFSB.ohlo.gov

